
The Gawsworth Ramblers February walk. 

Alderley Edge.  A five mile walk starting at the National Trust car park near The Wizard at 10.00am 
on Tuesday February 20th 2018.  Easy walking mainly on minor roads and good footpaths on the 
south side of the B5087 and back through the woods on the north side.  Lunch booked at The 
Wizard at 12.45 for those wishing to eat.  Please let Jim know of our intention to walk by 
Wednesday 14th February.  jimholohan@btinternet.com 01625 576334.  Food choices can't be 
made until the new menu is sent to me in the New Year.
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